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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
from Kathy Moyd, House District 36, Senate District 18. 
 
I support HB 2927 (National Popular Vote) 
 
It has become clear that the current Electoral College setup leads to very few voters being considered 
important and also can easily lead to a difference between the Electoral vote and the popular vote. The 
Electoral College was originally intended to be a deliberative body; now that its results are mandated by 
the states, it just adds an unnecessary complication to the process. This is a simple correction, not 
requiring a change to the Constitution or all states to agree on a change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Katherine Moyd 
750 SW 9th Ave Apt 1504 
Portland, OR 97205-2582 
(626) 794-7336 
 
 

 


